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To:  RDA Steering Committee 
From: Deborah Fritz, RSC Aggregates Working Group Chair 
Subject: Repositioning of Relationship Designator “Screenwriter” from I.2.1 to I.2.2 

 
The RSC Aggregates Working Group (AWG) thanks the Europe Region Representative for this paper, 
and appreciates the work that went into preparing it.  
 
We suggest that any changes to the current treatment of the “screenwriter” relationship should be 
postponed, pending further analysis by the AWG regarding the relationship of the screenwriter’s 
screenplay to the movie, as per the AWG modeling of aggregates. 
 
The AWG recommends that this issue should be folded into the work of the AWG in coordination with 
the Relationship Designators WG. 
 
 
 


